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Swyddfa'r Doc, Dociau'r Barri, Y Barri CF63 4RT
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My Ref/Cyf: P/DC/MPH/2017/01080/FUL www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

e-maille-bost: Planning@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Huw Brunt,
Temple of Peace,
Cathays Park,
Cardiff.

CF10 3NW

Dear Sir

Town and Country Planning Act, 1990 (as amended)

Planning Application No. 2017/01080/FUL (MPH)

Location : Barry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry

Proposal : Variation to condition 5 of planning permission 2015/00031/OUT to include
fire tank and building as well as relocation of parking

| have previously forwarded to you details of the above planning application together with a
request for your observations.

| have now received amended / further details in respect of this matter. | should be grateful
if you would forward your observations on the amended / further details to me within 21 days
of the date of this letter. Observations should be submitted through the Council’s on line
register.

You can view and submit your observations of the proposals via the on-line link at the
following web address: http://vogonline.planning-

register.co.uk/plarecord.aspx? AppNo=2017/01080/FUL&cuuid=D072C30B-586C-4114-
911E-81601A176B08. By pressing the documents tab you will be able to view all the
submitted applications forms and plans and other related information.

In the event of no reply being received, it will be assumed that you have no observations
and the planning application will be determined accordingly. Under the provisions of the
Local Government (Access to Information) Act, 1985, any representations you make will be
open to public inspection. The application will either be determined by the Planning
Committee or by myself under the Council’s scheme of delegation. In the event of an
appeal being lodged against the decision of the Local Planning Authority, copies of your
representations will be forwarded to The Planning Inspectorate at the Welsh Assembly
Government and be made available for the appellant’s inspection.

Yours faithfully

Victoria Robinson
Operational Manager Development Management

Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English/Croesawir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg




